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General Order # 1,006
                                                January, 2015
January 2015 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, January 16, 2015
                   LOCATION:    Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                           South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  

                                           Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                             TIME:    2000 Hours

                   PROGRAM:   Boston Fire Commissioner/Chief of Department 
Joseph E. Finn
                                         Comm. Finn will discuss topics on the B.F.D and

                                         what the future will hold for the Boston Fire Department.

Guest Speaker

Joseph E. Finn has been a member of the Boston Fire Department since October of 1984 and has risen through the ranks of the department. In 2001, he was promoted Deputy Chief of Personnel. Since 2005, Deputy Chief Finn has served as a Division Commander, in charge of all administrative functions, fire ground operations, hazardous materials, and technical rescue responses in Division One.
Commissioner Finn made significant contributions to the department, including establishing an EMT training program that increased the number of EMTs on the Boston Fire Department by 50 percent, and assisting in the development of state regulations for the use of semi-automatic external defibrillators, and of legislation that made the Fire service a major participant in the delivery of Emergency Medical Services.
Commissioner Finn served in the Marine Corps from 1979 to 1982. He earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Business Administration from Northeastern University in 2008

Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the trees are bare, the days are shorter, the mercury is dropping, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out. It is winter in New England!

December Meeting
Another wonderful annual Italian Buffet was held at Wayne Alarm. Members enjoyed good food, good company and a few good war stories! Member Rick Conway dug deeper into his cookie jar and presented another great show on the Lynn Fire Department. Our thanks to Member Ralph Sevinor for providing the Buffet 
Good and Welfare
Condolences are extended to Member Paul Ristino on the passing of his mother Lorretta on December 21st, 2014. May she rest in peace. 

Future Events

In April, Box 52 will reinstate one of its former events….The Ham Bean Supper. This was a very popular event for both members and their guests. Former President Alan MacDonald is at the helm of this event.
A date for our Bi-Annual bus trip will be announced at the January meeting for our trip to “America’s Home Town” Plymouth, Mass and the surrounding area. The Committee of Frank San Severino, John Galla, Michael Boynton, and Director Robert Fitz are hard at work to make this another successful outing! S
Reminders
Friday Jan. 16th 2000 Hours at Iron Workers Hall

Presentation by Boston Fire Comm. Joseph Finn.
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